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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I disagree with doing away with annual day use passes. As a Texas resident with a property at Ute lake, elimination
of annual day use passes and requiring out of state day use passes is exceptionally unfair to those of us who frequent
the park. We visit Ute lake on average 20 weekends annually, spending two days on the water each weekend. This
leads to 40 day passes at $10/day it will cost us $400 annually!!! I understand the need for additional revenue and
would understand an increase in the cost of annual passes, but please do not do away with them.

Thanks,
Blane
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